Downton Church of England VA Primary School



Gravel Close, Downton, Salisbury, Wiltshire SP5 3LZ **Telephone:** 01725 510556

Email: admin@downton-pri.wilts.sch.uk Website: www.downton-pri.wilts.sch.uk

Headteacher: Mrs Paula Carlton BA (Hons) QTS NPQH **Acting Deputy Headteacher:** Mrs M Ford BA (Hons)



Friday 7th January 2022

Collective Worship at Downton Primary School

Dear Parents/Carers,

Happy New Year!

We are conducting a survey to monitor the impact of our school worship. We want worship to be inclusive and inspirational, and for it to help us live out our Christian Vision, 'Dream, Believe, Achieve'.

We hope that worship will encourage reflection for all who attend and we are interested to learn whether the children talk about the worships at home and whether they do or say anything differently because of them.

By 'worship' we mean all types of worship. This includes our regular, whole school worship led by Mrs Carlton as well as class worship and special visitors such as our vicars and local Clergy Team. We also want to know about the impact of worship when we have opportunities to go out, for example Harvest Festival at the Baptist Church.

We would be very grateful if you could spare a few minutes to complete this survey below.

Many thanks,

Helena Payne

RE Lead

Collective Worship at Downton Primary School survey

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=FwplE-82VUChKk9fu3th8qpddSNZVvRBstO96bx3ZVNURE1TUVBMQ0k1QUQyTlk0WlBSNjYxNUM5UC4u















